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From: Liaison (REPS) House of Represeriatives Standing Comrimmes
i on Family and Corn ity Affal
Sent:  Friday, 25 July 2003 1:18 PM on Family and Community ARAIrS
To: Forbes, Bev (REPS) Submission No:. Q, ‘ q C e
Subject: FW: Proposed inquiry into child custody Date Recaives: 2.5~ 1O
HiBev ) Secretary: P PRP PO
the email below was received to our email. It relates to the child custody-inguiry
Regards
Andres

----- Original Message-----

From: Mark Williams

Sent: Friday, 25 July 2003 12:04 PM

To: Liaison (REPS)

Subject: Proposed inquiry into child custody
Hi

| am not sure if this is the right email address to be sending this but | would like to say | am extremely glad to
see there is an inquiry into the child custody arrangements between divorced/separated parents. | believe ina
fair and equal system for all concerned, including the children. | hope thers are some positive reforms that
come out of this inquiry. Children need their fathers just as much as they need their mathers.

if this is the incorrect emai! address for this topic could it be forwarded onto the correct department please. 1
think it is important that the government knows there are a lot of people happy to hear about this inguiry.

Thankyou,
Mark Williams.

15/09/2003



